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To our Customers,  
Partners and Community
While spring has arrived on Ohio’s north coast, we know things are different this year. 

Our crew here can’t wait to leave the docks, but we need to ensure it is safe for visitors 

to enjoy our lake and islands. Until then, we need to pause. In the meantime, we’ll be 

working on making updates to our traveler experiences and preparing to open our 

brand-new bar at the Port Clinton dock. We’ll keep you posted on schedule and event 

changes on Jet-Express.com and on our Facebook page. 

Like you, we look forward to getting back on the water and sharing the Lake Erie love! 

Until then, stay healthy, stay safe and we’ll save you a seat. See you soon!  

– The Jet Express Team

Jet Away... 
Just Not Today

We’re in This Together to Keep Everyone Safe


